
 

 

 
 
 
September 17, 2021 
 
 
 
Maple Leaf Green World Inc. 
Suite 500, 1716 - 16th Avenue NW 
Calgary, AB T2M 0L7 
 
 
 
To the Board of Directors,  

 
I’m writing this letter today to serve as notice that I am resigning as Auditor for Maple Leaf Green World 
Inc effective immediately.  

 
I want to thank you for your past business however recently there have been some changes at the firm 
and feel we are no longer a fit for your business needs. One of the problems associated with growing a 
business is continuing to provide clients with the level of service they deserve.  For that reason, I have 
had to make some very difficult decisions to help our business grow. 

 
I regret the circumstances that have necessitated this action but wanted to give ample notice so you can 
secure another auditor and bring your accounts with us up to date.   
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Geib & Company Professional Corporation 
Chartered Professional Accountants 
 
 
 


